
August 26, 2022 
 
Hello! 

I am looking forward to meeting you in person and seeing the returning children and 
families.  

There are a few changes this year, and one of them is that I will be doing our “Meet 
and Greet” day by myself. This means that the times will be quite short and I will send 
home some paperwork for you to do and bring back. You will get an email with a time 
to come, please let me know if you need to make a change. I will be taking a photo 
Thank you for your understanding as we begin this fun-filled year of play and learning. 

I have included a list of “supplies” in my welcome letter, and I will also be asking for 
things through the year as needs arise.  These are all optional and appreciated, but 
please don’t feel pressure to bring anything.  

I have included the information regarding fees. All fees are dealt with by our office.  

Mrs. Anton asked me to let you know that she will email you, and that fees for 
September are not due until she contacts you, which is usually at the end of 
September. Please don’t worry if you have not heard from her, she will get in touch with 
you as soon as she is able to.  

I spoke to Mr. Muldoon, our principal, this week and as of now, we are still a closed 
campus. I am able to invite you to be a helper in the classroom, which is a big joy for 
me, but we will still be meeting outside the front doors at drop off time and I will bring 
the children to the front door at pick up time.  I will send more information about being 
a classroom helper in the September newsletter. :o) 

Drop off – 8:35 a.m. (I will be at the door a few minutes earlier) 

Pick up – 11:35 a.m. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs. H. 

Here is the fee information for Early Learning: 
 
 
2022/2023 Early Learning Fees  

• 2 days/week = $1000/year 
o This is divided into 10 equal payments of $100/month 

• 3 days/week = $1500/year 
o This is divided into 10 equal payments of $150/month 

• 4 days/week = $2000/year 
o This is divided into 10 equal payments of $200/month 

 

All fees and information regarding fees are dealt with at our school office: 403-328-0611 
 
 


